
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

           

 

13 July 2012 

 

 

 

MEDIA ALERT 

 

 

TRIAL HEARINGS IN CASE 002 ON 

MONDAY, 16 JULY AND TUESDAY, 17 JULY POSTPONED 

 

 

 

The Trial Chamber of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) has postponed 

trial hearings scheduled for Monday, 16 July 2012 and Tuesday, 17 July 2012. The hearings are to 

resume on Wednesday, 18 July 2012 at 9:00am with testimony from Expert Witness David Chandler.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Ms. Yuko Maeda 

Public Affairs Officer 

Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 319 

Email: maeday@un.org 

 

 

Mr. Neth Pheaktra 

Press Officer 

Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 488 156 

Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 

 
 


